

---

Subject: Re: RGCT Round 2/3 & Updates

Posted by [-SoQ-Warlock](#) on Tue, 06 Oct 2009 18:12:17 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

I would choose for option 3.

If that not happens, I agree with Gozy, see below.

Goztow wrote on Tue, 06 October 2009 17:04If they want to play, then they should. But I have the feeling they're not motivated to try again. Then it's up to you to discuss with them what to do, IMO, or you just take a decision based on what you can read on NE-forums.

I think we all accept your choice as it is in the interest of going forward with this tourney.

(and thx for trying to give this a chance.)

---